VHS Boy's Golf Team Contributions

We have an account at the Venice High School Foundation that is managed by attorney Andrew Britton. Please make all checks payable to the Venice High School Foundation and make sure you put for the VHS Boy's Golf Team in the memo and mail to the following address.

Andrew J Britton, PA 401 Johnson Lane Suite 102 Venice, FL 34285

Amounts written over \$250 will receive a written acknowledgement by the foundation. If you would like a copy of the foundation 501 (c) (3) please contact Mr. Britton's office at 941-408-8008.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Brent A Pinkerton

Boy's Coach